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Thompson, Robert

From: Thompson, Robert

Sent: Friday, October 17, 200812:08 PM

To: McGrath, Karen

Cc: 'Don MacDonald'; Gregory, Deborah; Keats, Don

Subject: ER/PR Search Strategies

Karen:

NLCHI has completed the assessment of search strategies used by RHAs between 2005 and 2008 to identify
patients that received ER/PR tests between 1997 and 2005 in St. John's. We would like to thank the personnel in
your organization for their cooperation with NLCHI during this process.

The only additional search procedure recommended by NLCHI for you RHA is to obtain a list from Eastern Health
of patients from your region who actually had an original ER/PR test in St. John's so that a cross-check can be
done against your lists of tissue blocks that were sent for retesting. We will ask Eastern Health to generate this list
for you.

NLCHl's continuing role will only be to update the ER/PR database should any new information result from this
cross-checking process. We will look to you and your personnel to conduct the cross-check, after the list is
provided, and make NLCHI aware if any newly identified cases are found from this process.

At the end of this process we will ask NLCHI to generate a count on any new cases that have been identified.

Please let me know to whom the list should be sent. Thanks, and please feel free to call if you have any
questions.

Robert

Robert Thompson
Secretary to Cabinet (Health Issues),
Chair, Task Force on Adverse Health Events
709.729.4092 (p)
709.682.8946 (c)
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